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Safety 
Lost to be saved 

Pastors  
Encouraged 
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Brethren, I count 
not myself to have 

apprehended: 
but this one thing I 
do, forgetting those 
things which are 

behind, and reach-
ing forth unto 

those things which 
are before, 

I press 
 toward the mark 

for the prize 
 of the high calling 
of God in Christ 

Jesus. 
Phil 3:13-14 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

  January was a very cool month considering we were in LA and Fl.  We left 
home on Dec 27th headed for Folsom LA.  It was supposed to rain on Sat so 
we drove the whole way.  It was dark when we got there which was kind of 
scary on the small roads leading to Camp Glenwood, but we made it PTL.  
The camp directors were sick but Jim and Jeremiah were able to do some 
work while we were there.  As is our custom we started the first Sunday 
morning at Pearl Hickory MBC.  We have been doing this for around 10 yrs 
now.  It always a joy to be with them.   

 We left Folsom heading to Florida which is 
our regular route.  We attend Westwood Mission 
conference the later part of Jan.  It is always a 
joy to be at our church home.  Jeremiah and I 
cooked the london broil meal on Thursday night 
of the Mission conference.  He has been prepar-
ing this meat for at least 10 yrs or more.  This is 
one of their favorite meals.  We cooked 45 lbs. of 
meat, browned it in our trailer and then put it in 

roasters at the church. Jeremiah does a great job.   

  After the missions conference we went on the Singing At Sea cruise which 
was a great vacation for us.  A very relaxing time, it was truly a blessing. 

  Once again we had the honor of doing the 1st quarter mission rally at 
Pleasant Grove MBC in Milton Fl. As we have done in the past.  It was a 
great time of worship and fellowship. 

  While in Florida Jeremiah and Jim worked on a 
few projects.  They did a room remodeling job for 
a church member, repaired the dock at one the 
apartments and painted it, did some electrical 
work and hung some blinds at one of the apart-
ments.  Needless to say they were busy boys. 

  As for me, I pulled a muscle in my arm so I have 
had to take it easy trying not to use it much.  Its 

doing somewhat better but still hurts if I pick something up that 
has some weight to it . When we cooked the london broil, it was a 
really good price so I decide to do some canning.  It is really good meat 
canned.  Also worked on canning some cherry lemonade concentrate,  it is 
really good.  We are just enjoying the camper life.  Thank you all  for read-
ing this report.  We especially thank you for your faithful prayers and finan-
cial support.  We thank God for you all.  LOVE YA 

 



JANUARY 

Pearl Hickory BC    Pearl River, LA 
Emmanuel MBC    Bogalusa, LA 
Highland MBC    Gainesville, FL 
Olena BC     High Springs, FL 
Riverview Heights    Wauchula, FL 
Westwood MBC    Winter Haven FL 

FEBRUARY 
New Hope MBC    Brooksville, FL 

Eastside MBC    Mulberry, FL 
Galilee MBC    Milton, FL 
Mission Rally    Milton, FL 

Pleasant Grove MBC   Milton, FL 
1st MBC N FT Meyer   N Ft Meyer FL   

The Mattingly Family 


